

Dear Friends

In case news hasn't reached you, 2023 has been a difficult year for us both. Whilst (Anna continued to stay under the care of a residential/care home in Grantham, Gary sustained a difficult fall in May and as a result has great difficulty in walking. He therefore also has also been a resident at the care home since. Gary is having regular physic and both remain in good spirits.

OUr present address is:

R O O M 2 8

R O Y A L W I N D S O R

9 9 H A R L A X T O N R O A D , G R A N T H A M

N G 3 1 7 A G

T e l : 0 7 7 1 0 9 5 0 9 0 0

Love and best wishes

Gary and Anna Greenhalgh